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Machine tools are basically machines for shaping rigid materials such as metal usually by cutting,
boring, grinding and shearing, they are therefore a very important part of almost every
manufacturing and production company!

T H Machine Tools, based in Hartbeespoort, South Africa and incorporated in 1992 are a well
established and well respected company specialising in the sale and maintenance of new and
reconditioned machine tools covering everything from drilling machines to lathes. With our wealth of
experience in the machine tools market we have gained a well deserved reputation for our high
quality goods whether they are new or used, as well as being well known for our excellent customer
satisfaction which is second to none.

Our aim is to provide machine tools at the most competitive prices , we believe a pre-owned
machine is a great option giving customers the opportunity to buy a superior brand of machine tool
that would otherwise may have been too expensive for their budget. We have a dedicated team of
highly trained specialist technicians who put every machine tool through rigorous tests to ensure our
customers are getting the best possible equipment. Excellence to us comes as standard.

We update our stock on a daily basis have a look on our online catalogue, we have a
comprehensive stock list and a great variety of much sought after quality lathes. We keep a huge
quantity of machine tools as well as spare parts to eliminate any delay in our service. Our delivery
and rigging service ensures lathes etc are delivered and ready for operation in the shortest time
possible.

Have a look what is on offer today or if there is something in particular contact us and we will do our
best to source it for you.
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Mary Porter - About Author:
If you are looking for the most comprehensive assortment of a machine tools which are in perfect
working order then we have all you require at thmachinetools.co.uk. Our a lathes are fully functional
and faultless.
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